
State Technical Committee Meeting March 28th in Bismarck, see details below: 
 
March 28th,  9:30  am to 12:00 pm 
Quality Inn (formerly Comfort Inn), Bismarck 
Topics: 

• Conservation Collaborative Grants and Agreements- Mary Podoll, State Conservationist 
• Conservation Ranching Program – Marshall Johnson, Audubon Dakota 
• Programs Update – Todd Hagel, ASTC – Programs 
• FSA Update  – Brad Thykeson, State Executive Director 
• Wetland Mitigation Banking  – David Patrick, Dakota Wetlands Partners 

 
 
 


